

Mary Webb School & Science College, Pontesbury, Shrewsbury, Shropshire SY5 0TG

P Salmon

Headteacher: Mr P J Lowe-Werrell

TEL: 01743 792100 FAX: 01743 792110

Email: <u>admin@marywebbschool.com</u>
Website: <u>www.marywebbschool.com</u>

6th February, 2020

Dear Parent/Carer,

Year 11 GCSE Geography Field Study Visit, Tuesday 25th February 2020

To support the work being done in Geography, a field study visit has been arranged for Year 11, which is needed as part of the GCSE Geography Course, at Carding Mill Valley on Tuesday 25th February 2020.

Travel will be by coach, leaving school at 9am and returning at 3.15 pm. They should not wear school uniform; they should wear clothing suitable for work outdoors - waterproofs and strong shoes or boots are essential. Students should bring a packed lunch and drinks. A small rucksack would be useful.

The visit will only be possible if you are willing to make a voluntary contribution of £5 to cover the cost of the visit.

Please indicate on the slip below if you wish your son/daughter to take part in this field study and return it, together with your payment, by Monday 24th February 2020 (Cheques should be made payable to "Mary Webb School".)

G Davies

Yours sincerely,

P Lee

Mr P Lee	Mr G Davies	Mr P Salmo	n			
Faculty Leader Humanities	Deputy Headteacher	Business M	anager			
×						
Year 11 GCSE Geography Field St			For off	ice u	se only	
Name of Student:	Form	ı:	Receipts	£	Date	Signed
			Cheque			
☐ I enclose a voluntary conf	• •	Cheques should	Cash			
 I agree to authorise any treatment for my son/da 	member of staff during the cughter as is deemed necessary in the event that I cannot be contact	n an emergency or		•		
Name of Parent/Carer:	Sign	ed:				
Date:						